United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

WASHINGTON, D C 20240

JUL 11 1984

Mrs. Ellen B. Thomas

Strike for Peace

P.0. Box 27217

Washington, D.C. 20038

Dear Mrs. Thomas:

Thank you for your letter of June 18 to Secretary of the Interior Clark concerning the actions of a U.S. Park Police officer.

A thorough investigation into the June 6 incident will be conducted. You will receive the results of our findings in writing.

We have a sincere interest in ensuring that our officers provide quality service to the public in a professional manner. Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. 

Sincerely,

/s/G. Ray Arnett 


G. Ray Arnett

Assistant Secretary for Fish 

and Wildlife and Parks 
